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Date Sunday, January 17, 2021

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council
First Name Donna
Last Name Selinger
Phone Number
Email
Address Ortona St
City Saskatoon
Province Saskatchewan
Postal Code
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject Conversion Therapy Bylaw

Meeting (if known)

Comments

I am opposed to the proposed bylaw of conversion therapy for many reasons. I will briefly
relay a few.

First I do not believe a municipal council should be involved in these types of issues.

This bylaw is very broad making its boundaries unclear as to how far this bylaw can interfere
with the Canadian Charter of Rights: Freedom of Speech, Freedom of Religion, Freedom of
Conscience.

I have great concern that this bylaw has the potential to step in the homes of families and
muzzle the mouths of parents whose role it is to guide and counsel their own children through
the challenges of life - and gender confusion is included as one of them.

It 1s equally as cruel to leave a young child to flounder through this alone because of the threat
of breaking a bylaw that carries a ridiculously crippling fine. Children need guidance and it
needs to come from the ones who love them - their parents.

The municipal council should not be involved in such matters.
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